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NOTICE OF THE 1995 

WSG ANNUAL 
GENERAL MEETING 

The 1995 WSG Annual General 

Meeting will be held at 09.00 hr on 
Saturday 16 September 1995 during 
the annual conference in Aveiro, 
Portugal. The full agenda of the AGM 
will be published in Bulletin 77 in 
August 1995. 

NOTICE OF RE-ELECTION OF 
OFFICERS 

The Chairman, Gerard Boere, Vice- 
chairman, Nick Davidson, and 
Treasurer, Bob Loos, complete their 
terms of office this year and their 
positions fall vacant. The Officers 
concerned have indicated their 

willingness to stand for a further term, 
and the Executive Committee thus 

proposes the election of the following 
officers: 

Chairman: Dr. G.C. Boere 

Vice-Chairman Dr. N.C. Davidson 

Treasurer B. Loos 

NOTICE OF RE-ELECTION OF 
MEMBERS 

The term of office of the following 
members of the Executive Committee 

are completed this year: Dr. P.S. 
Tomkovich, Dr. A.K. Yurlov and E. 
Lebedeva. These individuals have 

indicated their willingness to stand for 
re-election for a further term of office 
and the Executive Committee thus 

propose the election of: 

Dr. P.S. Tomkovich 

Dr. A.K. Yurlov 

E. Lebedeva 

Alternative nominations for the 
Officers and Members of the 
Executive Committee listed above 

may be any members of the Wader 
Study Group. Nominations must be 
signed by a proposer and seconder 
and must include a signed statement 
by the candidate indicating that they 
are willing to stand. All these persons 
must be paid up members of the 
Wader Study Group. 

Nominations should be sent to the 

General Secretary, Petra de Goeij, to 
arrive by 30 July 1995. 

10TH INTERNATIONAL 

WATERFOWL 

ECOLOGY 

SYMPOSIUM & 

1995 WSG MEETING 

CONFERENCE PROGRAMME 

The 10th International Waterfowl 

Ecology Symposium (18-21 
September) will be built around a 
central theme of 'Approaches to 
predicting the effect of habitat loss 
and change on populations of 
waterbirds'. As usual talks are not 
restricted to waders but will also cover 

wildfowl and other waterbird species. 
There will be a number of invited 

speakers on the central theme but we 
wish to have also as many offered 
papers as we can. On 20 September, 
Wednesday afternoon, there will be 
an excursion to the Aveiro lagoon 
system and to a sand dune nature 
reser, ve. 

The Wader Study Group meeting (15- 
18 September), which precedes the 
Symposium, will not have a specific 
theme, and talks and posters are 
invited on all aspects of wader 
biology. The 1995 Annual General 
Meeting will take place at 09.00 hr of 
Saturday morning. The rest of 
Saturday and Sunday morning will be 


